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Members of the 2012-2013 ALA Committee on Accreditation: Brian L. Andrew (Chair), Elizabeth 
Aversa, James A. Benson, Anthony Bernier, Joan Giesecke, Joan S. Howland, Ling Hwey Jeng, Barbara 
Moran, Laura M. Neumann, Mary Stansbury, Vicki Williamson, Arthuree Wright.  

 
The Committee on Accreditation took the following actions at its January 26-28, 2013, meeting: 
 
Accreditation Decisions 
 
Continued accreditation status was granted to the following programs with the next comprehensive 
review visit scheduled to take place in fall 2019:  
 
� Master of Arts in Information Resources and Library Science offered by the University of Arizona.  
� Master of Library and Information Studies offered by Dalhousie University.  
� Master of Science and Master of Arts offered by the Florida State University. 
 
Conditional accreditation status was granted to the following program with the next comprehensive 
review visit scheduled to take place in fall 2015: 
 
� Master of Science in Library and Information Science program offered by Long Island University. 
 
External Review Panel Appointments 
 
� Approved External Review Panels (ERP) for spring 2014 comprehensive review visits to: University 

of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, University of Oklahoma, San Jose State University, and University 
of Texas at Austin. 

� Approved ERP chairs for fall 2014 comprehensive review visits to: Universite de Montreal; Queens 
College, CUNY; and University of Wisconsin - Madison. 
 

Reports 
 
� Accepted the plans for removal of conditional status from two programs. 
� Accepted the special report from one program.  
 


